
Good afternoon, Eagle families -

Happy Thanksgiving. Thank you to our parents and students who came
to celebrate Thanksgiving Brunch with us. 

I know we have a lot to be grateful for this holiday weekend. I am
grateful to be a part of this staff and this community. As you all
know, our students are awesome. They are so kind and generous. They
work hard and take on challenges. I am so grateful to be a part of
their educational journey.

Happy Thanksgiving Eagles. Have a great long weekend. Get some rest,
eat some turkey, get some exercise, and remember to get some reading
in as well.

See you all next week, Eagles!

- Mr. Miller
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November
23 &  24 No School Thanksgiving Break

December 
12 Family Fun Craft Night 5-6 p.m.
23-Jan 7 Winter Break 
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